
RESOLUTION NO.       141'

Resolution annexing territory surrounded by property within the City of

Albany - Annexation Area "B" - Area between Shortridge Lane (Street)

and Waverly Drive Adjacent North and South c;Y Santiara Highway and

South along Shortridge Lane to West line Lehigh Acres Subdivision )

WHEREAS, property hereinafter described is completely surrounded by property

now within the corporate limits of the City of Albany, Llnn County, Oregon, and is

subject to annexation under the provisions of ORS 222. 750, now, therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Albany that the following described

property be and the same is hereby annexed to the City of Albany, Llnn County,

Oregon:

Boundary: .Area between Shortridge Lane '(Street) and Waveriy Drive

adjacent North and South of Santiam Highway and SoUth
along Shortrdge Lane to Wes~ line Lehigh Acres Subdivision

ANNEXATION B

Beginning at the intersection of the West line of Wavefly Drive

right of way and the North right of way line of Santiam Highway;
thence Northerly along the West line of Wavefly Drive to the

Northeast corner of Block 12, Motley's Addition; thence North-

easterly to the Southwest corner of Block'14, Freeway Addition;
thence Northeasterly along the Southerly line of said Block 14-

to its intersection with the Southerly right of way of Locust

Avenue [ PlaceD; thence Easterly along the Southerly line of
Locust Avenue ( place) to the NorthwesteE1y'corner of Lot 8,
Block 1, Glendoff Addition; thence S 19 47' W along the esterly
lines of Lt3 8, 6, 4 and 2 to the Southwesterly corner of the

Northerly 30 feet of the W&sterly 100 feet of Lot 2; thence

Southeasterly 100 feet to a point 30 feet Southwesterly of the

Northerly line of Lot 2; thence Northeasterly 250 feet to a

point 100 feet Northwesterly of the Northeasterly corner of

Lot 4, said B16ck 1; thence Southeasterly along said Northerly
line of Lot 4 and its extension thereof to the Easterly line

of Anne Street right of way; thence Southwesterly along the

f"~Anne Street right of way to the North right of way line of
Santiam Highway; thence Southeasterly along the North right
of way line of Santiam Highway to the Southwesterly corner

of Deed 246, page 435; thence Northeasterly along the Westerly
orner of Deed 246, page 455; thence Southeasterly to the' North-



easterly corner of Deed 246~ page 435; t~ence Northeasterly to

the Northcesterly corner of Deed 327, page ~ZY; thence South-

easterly along the Northerly line of Deed 327, page 427~ to the

Northeasterly corner thereo£; thence. Southeasterly along the

Easterly property line and the Southwesterly extension of said
line of Deed 3Z7, page 427, to the South right o£ way line
Santiam High~ay; thence Northwesterly along the South right of

way line of Santiam Highway to its intersection with the East

tight o£ ~ay line of Shortridge Lane ( Street); thence Southerly
along the East right of ~a7 line of Shortridge to the South~¢est
corner of Deed 300, page 747; thence along the South line of
Deed 300, p~ge 747, to the West boundary line of Lehigh Acres

Subdivision; thence following the l~est boundary of Lehigh Acres

also being the boundary of the City Limits) to the most ~ ast-

erly Southeast corner o£ Book 263, page 34; thence Southwesterly
and l~esterly along the Southerly line of Book 263, page 34 to

the ~ast right of way line of Shortridge; thence Southerly along
the ~ast right of ~¢ay of Shortridge to its terminus;.thence' North-

westerly 58.76 feet to the West right of ~a'y line of Shortridge;
thence Northerly along the l~est right of ~ay line of Shortridge
to the South right of way line of Santiam Highway; thence North-

westerly along the South right o£ way line said highway to the

Northeast corner ~£ Deed 336, page 456; thence Southerly 4'66.18

feet; thence S 70 17~ ~ q to .the Northwest corner of Deed 221,
page 119; thence Southerly 79.36 faet to the Southeast corner

of.Deed 336, page 456; thence N 70 17' W 331.245 feet; thence

Northerly along the lVest property line of Book 336, page 456 to

the Southeast corner of ~F 11-232; thence Northwesterly along
the SoUth line of MF 11-232 and the Westerly extension of said
South line to the West right of way line of Wavefly Drive; thence

Northerly to th~ South right Of. way line of Santiam HighWay;
thence Northeasterly . to the point of beginning.

DATED [ his 31stday ofMay, 

1972~yo~
ATTEST

City Recorder

TATE OF OREGON       )

COUNTY OF LINN        ) ss

crfY or               )                             .


